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Li Kenong requests a special plane for Hoang Van Hoan folks' arrival in Beijing.
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The General Staff and the Foreign Ministry:

Ambassador Hoang Van Hoan and his group of six will be leaving Geneva by flight
today for Beijing via Moscow, and will need to rush to Nanning by the 28th. Please
arrange a special plane for them after they have arrived in Beijing. This is important.

Li Kenong
24 June 1954



